
 

 

Year 11 Prom 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am pleased to be able to confirm arrangements for the Year 11 Prom. 

 

Prom date is 7th July 2022  

Location: John Fretwell Centre.  

Arrival from 6.30pm.  

Return carriages to be booked for 10.30pm at the latest.  

 

Tickets cost £20 each and include food. Soft drinks can be purchased from the 

venue but strictly no alcohol. 

 

If you would like to purchase a ticket for the prom, please either bring money 

to the finance office, in an envelope with your child’s name on it, or you can 

pay online through SQUID. If paying through SQUID please select offers and 

trips and then Year 11 Prom. All tickets must be paid for by Friday 24th June. 

 

Once the tickets have arrived we will let students know to arrange pick up. 

Any problems please contact feel free to contact me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss K Hickinbotham 
 


